
 
  

From: bayareauasigrants@webgrantsmail.com <bayareauasigrants@webgrantsmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 12:52 PM 
To: Samuel Klemek <samk@ci.salinas.ca.us> 
Subject: Bay Area UASI -FY19 Application - Technology Retrofitting for Regional Mobile Command and 
Communications Vehicle 

  

 **** Do Not Respond to This Email **** 

  

Dear Samuel Klemek, 

  

Thank you for your application for FY 2019 grant funding from the Bay Area UASI. We are pleased to 
inform you the Bay Area UASI Approval Authority has approved your project, for Technology Retrofitting 
for Regional Mobile Command and Communications Vehicle in FY 2019. An UASI project manager will be 
contacting you soon to discuss the specific award amount and next steps to follow. We look forward to 
working with you on this project.  

  

Regards, 

Mary Landers 

Regional Grants Manager 

Bay Area Urban Areas Security Initiative  

  

  

 


